
 

 

CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE 

Notice: Construction Update 

 

 

PROGRESSO VILLAGE NEIGHBORHOOD 

STORMWATER IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 
 

The City of Fort Lauderdale is working with 

Man-Con, Inc. to make improvements to the 

stormwater system in the Progresso Village 

neighborhood to enhance its efficiency and 

reliability.  
 

Pedestrian Impacts: September 22- October 

13, 2025 

• A portion of the Riverwalk near the 

Broward Center for the Performing Arts 

will be closed to pedestrians while crews 

remove pavers to repair a 72-inch 

stormwater pipe that runs along SW 5th 

Avenue. 
• The stairs that connect the Riverwalk to 

the Broward Center for the Performing 

Arts will be inaccessible. 
• A portion of the grassy area within 

Esplanade Park near SW 5th Avenue will 

be closed. 
• Please follow posted signs and exercise caution in the area. 

 

Since construction began in April 2025, 78 drainage structures and 14,536 feet of stormwater pipe 

have been installed. Work is typically taking place weekdays between 7 a.m. and 6 p.m. This 

schedule is subject to change based on inclement weather or other unforeseen circumstances. 

Construction is expected to be completed in fall 2026. 
 

Thank you for your patience as we upgrade our stormwater system. Updates will be shared 

throughout construction on the City’s website at ftlcity.info/pvnsip. Learn more about the City’s 

efforts to enhance our stormwater infrastructure at fortlauderdale.gov/fortifylauderdale. 
 

For more information or questions, contact: 

Scarlet Del Valle, City of Fort Lauderdale Project Manager II 

954-828-5580 or sdelvalle@fortlauderdale.gov 
 

Roberto Ponce de Leon, Man-Con Inc. Project Manager 

954-427-0230 or project@mancon.ws 
 

City of Fort Lauderdale Customer Service Center 

954-828-8000 or cservice@fortlauderdale.gov 
 

If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call 954-828-4755 or email 

strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 
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